
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: November 20, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Lease Renewals 
 

We have recently received four lease renewals from the following tenants:  
 

 Bell Creek Community Church 

 Himawari Preschool 

 The Learning Tree Child Care Center  

 Livonia Little Tots Day Nursery 
 

There is a lease cost increase of 1.1%, for these renewals, which is based on the 
Consumer Price Index. We would like to discuss the lease renewals at the 
Monday, December 2, 2013 Finance Committee meeting. Please include this 
item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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